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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
To: Chair of the Board of Supervisors 

Board of Supervisors  
 Clerk of the Board 
From: Public Health Department 
Date: December 12, 2019 
 
Ref: Revisions to DHCS Whole Person Care Funding Letter of Interest Board 
Letter  

 
Per the recommendation of the CEO’s office, he following recommended language has 
been added to the end of the Summary Section: 
 
General goals for the pilot have been identified for the purpose of filing the Letter of 
Interest.  A more extensive programmatic development process with internal and 
external stakeholders will begin in Jan 2020.   
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